
2020 Tomahawk Nationals Update 
 

 
At this time the Northwoods Chapter of the AOMCI has made the extremely difficult decision to 
cancel the 2020 Tomahawk Nationals scheduled to be held August 4 - 7 at Sara Park in 
Tomahawk.  With the uncertainty of what is to come with COVID-19, we feel we simply cannot 
risk the responsibility of any illnesses for our members, volunteers and guests.  The Lincoln 
County Health Department is strongly recommending no gatherings of more than 50  people be 
held. The majority of other larger activities in Lincoln County have been cancelled for the year.  
 
However, looking ahead to 2021, we plan to hold an International meet in Tomahawk with 
special emphasis on celebrating Johnson Outboard’s 100th Anniversary.  This will make 2021 
an extra special year and we plan to make it great.  The dates of the 2021 International Meet 
are August 3 - 6, 2021.  
 
We know there will be many disappointed people, but we hope you understand that we consider 
the safety of our members and volunteers to come first.  The Northwoods Chapter has been in 
contact with the City of Tomahawk City Clerk and anyone with a reserved spot at Sara Park for 
2020 will automatically be carried over to 2021 with no further action needed on their part. 
 
 
Northwoods Chapter Contacts: Karen Dalle Ave, President   715-356-5649 

Ted Howland     715-453-2395 


